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Ashley Action! 
Ashley Action!  

                                             Ashley Awards 
                Credit Winners                            Students of the Week 
7LA C.Stokes-Wright    H.Bate  

7SA R.Ettrick     B.Moss 
8MS W.Parkinson     J.Eastwood 

8JO     O.Domalis     M.Vickery/E.Byrne 
8RF E.Parry/M.McDonald   E.Parry 

9AK T.Blayney     R.Hughes 
9KD  C.Boow/R.Connolly    C.Boow 

10L J.Halfpenny-Bell    M.Ramejkis 
10GG H.Corrigan     No Student Of The Week 

11RS A.Glover     B.Finn 
11LQ No File      No Student Of The Week 

Class  
Of the 
Week 

9KD 

 
 

Skills Challenge – Creativity 
A paper clip is a useful item for holding pieces of paper together. Use your imagination to come up with as many different 

ideas in 1 minute as you can for what else a  paper clip could be used for. Make a l ist or draw your ideas. Challenge your 
family and friends to do the same. Did they come up with the same or different ideas? What was the most unusual idea you 

came up with? Can you combine your ideas and come up with even more together? 

 

 

Ashley Action! 
Year 13 students vi s i ted Halton Housing Trust in Widnes. Students met with members of the team to listen about all the different job 
roles and apprenticeships that were on offer. Students toured the building and spoke to other staff members about their jobs and 
responsibilities. 
9KD have been learning how to make healthy Chicken Goujons in their Food Technology lesson. Students also produced a delicious lemon 
sauce to accompany their Goujons, evaluated and suggested improvements for their recipe. 

Wonky Gardens Students from 6th Form spent their 3rd week at Wonky Gardens. This week s tudents finished off their ‘Nature Looms’, 
watered trees that have recently been planted and dug holes in the soil for bird feeders to be cemented in.  
Year 10 Animal Care Students were pleased to see a new addition to their class this week. Ebony in Year 10 brought her 2 ‘Ragdoll’ cats in 

and gave a short presentation about them.  
Big Battery Hunt is back! Help our school receive its green flag s tatus. When batteries begin to rot away in landfill sites, chemicals may 

leak into the ground, which can cause soil and water pollution. When chemicals contaminate soil and water animals, humans and the 
environment can be harmed. Recycling is a  great way to help protect the environment. Please bring in your old batteries and help protect 
our environment. 

Our first Celebration Assembly took place on Friday 11th March 2022, 2 years  to the day since lockdown! It was great to see Year 7, 8 and 
9 come together (safely) and enjoy their celebration rewards! 

 

 


